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Hello! 

Hello and welcome to the first edition of the St Louis Inclusion and 

Family Support Newsletter. For those of you who don’t know or 

recognise me, I am Mrs Kerri Conway the Special Educational Needs 

and Disability Co-ordinator (SENCO) here at St. Louis. My working 

days are Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday as SENCO and on 

Thursdays I teach Sycamore Class (Year 4). Many of you will know me 

already but for those of you who don’t, I will often be seen around 

the school popping in and out of different classes as my role is to 

support the needs of children in our school who need something 

additional to or different from our general offer, as part of quality 

first teaching. If you feel your child requires extra support with something, please speak to your child’s class teacher in the 

first instance and they will pass your enquiry on to me if necessary.  I look forward to working with many of you over the 

course of the year!  

The Zones of Regulation 

You might have heard your child talking about what ‘zone’ they are in this 

year as we have been introducing the ‘Zones’ into school as a whole school 

strategy to support mental health and wellbeing. The children learn about 

their emotions and how they can start to self-regulate to remain in the 

‘green zone’, which is ideal for learning.  

 

 

 



There are lots of books and resources out there to support children in recognising and understanding their emotions, 

these websites are particularly helpful: 

https://zonesofregulation.com/ 

https://www.theottoolbox.com/childrens-books-for-zones-of-regulation/ 

https://www.weareteachers.com/zones-of-regulation-activities/ 

https://hes-extraordinary.com/the-zones-of-regulation 

   

 

Activities Unlimited! 

If you have not heard of them already, Activities Unlimited offer a range 

of free or heavily subsidised activities for children with SEND aged 0-25 

across Suffolk. Please take a look at the link below as some of the 

activities on offer sound like a lot of fun!  

https://infolink.suffolk.gov.uk/kb5/suffolk/infolink/localoffer.page?localofferchannel=7 

 

Suffolk Local Offer 

Within Suffolk local authority there are many ways to find help and support 

as parents of both children with or without SEND. They have lots of helpful 

support, advice and guidance for all parents. They run various courses and 

workshops over the year, targeted at toddles to teenagers. I have included 

information below on all the upcoming workshops.  
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SEND Governor Information 

St Louis SEND Governor – Jenny Balmer 

St Louis Chair of Governors – Bethan Byrne 

 

     

Finally, I would like to direct all parents to ‘Sharing Parenting’ which can easily be found 

online. It is an excellent source of endless information in videos, podcasts and articles, 

where all parents can, I think, find something to help them along their parenting journey!  

Feel free to contact me at any time: 

senco@stlouisacademy.co.uk 

Have a restful and fun half-term break! 

Mrs Kerri Conway  
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